The next meeting of the Micromounters of New England will be held on Saturday, September 30, 1972, from 10:00 A.M. to 4:00 P.M., at the Worcester County Extension Service Building in Worcester, Mass. Below is a map of the immediate vicinity. It is at the corner of State and Harvard Streets.

To get there from Route 290, take the Lincoln Street exit or you can take the Route 9 exit west (Belmont Street) to Lincoln Square, go three-quarters of the way around and straight ahead on Main Street. At this point it is divided. Then take the right turn at State Street to Harvard Street, turn right at Harvard Street and park in the parking lot at the Worcester Extension Service Building.

Slides will be shown by Gil. Giveaways, trading and door prizes. Come one - come all - see you there.

